Sayers, Margery

From: Richard Tufts <tuftsdaisy@verizon.net>
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 10:00 PM
To: CouncilMail

Subject: Testimony for CB58-2018

Council Members,
I support Council Bill 58-2018 and thank Council members Terrasa and Ball for bringing it forth.

In addition to the specific issue, adding Ingress and Egress, CB58-2018 will serve to strengthen Scenic Roads legislation.
Moreover, as growth continues, legislation such as this and more will become more necessary to protect Scenic Roads.
Therefore | support CB58 - 2018. | believe it will assist in the future to ensure the safety and protection of all Scenic
Roads.

Hopefully this bill will also stimulate appropriate review of current, codified Scenic Roads legislation, together with
interested constituents.

Richard G. Tufts
2830 Duvall road
Daisy, MD



